
 

 

To Ski Federations and SRS members, 
  

Dear all, 

The International Ski Federation (FIS) and International Biathlon Union (IBU)  announced that 

they will implement a full ban of ski preparation products containing fluor at all its event series 

from the 2023/2024 season onwards.  

With reference to this information, I would like to inform you that we, as FIS, are planning to 
organize a Fluor Test Session where you will have the chance to verify/check on our devices 
the cleaning of your skis/boards according to our test protocol. 
  

The test session is planned for week 40 in FIS Headquarters Oberhofen SUI. 
  

More detailed information will be sent out after we have an overview of the interest from 

NSAs/SRS. 

Could you please let us know by 28th of July 2023 if you are interested in attending the Test 

Session? 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information.  
 
Kind regards 
Augusto 
 

Augusto Gillio 

Operational Fluor Testing Coordinator | augusto.gillio@fis-ski.com  
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